
 

 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This Christmas we would like to support 

families in our area with a special Christmas 

Hamper.  We would like our School 

Community to help the great work of St 

Vincent de Paul who provide these hampers 

of food to families in real need around 

Christmas time.  If you can assist, would you 

please forward either via your child or drop 

in food at the Front Office.   

At this time of year we hope to enable our 

students understand how they can make a 

difference, in just a small way, to those 

people in our local community who would 

value the kindness and generosity of others.  

We are hoping to have the food ready for St 

Vincent de Paul by Monday 10 December. 

Thank you, 

 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Staff 


